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BOOK 
WEEK 2020 

Jenolan Caves 

Phi Lord Howe Island 

Shark Bay 

The Pinnacles 

‘Curious Creatures’ 



 

 



 

 

Kindergarten Orientation 
Kindergarten orientation will go ahead on the following dates. Please inform any families not 

connected to the school of these dates ,if they have children ready to enrol. 

Kinder Orientation: 

 Wednesday 11 November (Remembrance Day) 

 Wednesday 18 November 

 Wednesday 25 November 

 Wednesday 2 December 

We are looking forward to having new enrolees at school. 

Orientation days are full days and children require hats, water bottle, sunscreen, crunch and sip, recess and 

lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canberra Raiders A*S*P*I*R*E  Program 

Friday 13 November 

The ASPIRE Program is a wellbeing program designed for senior primary school students that uses a football 

analogy to deliver messages of respect, resilience, teamwork, identity and belonging, health (physical and 

mental) and leadership. The ASPIRE Program is specifically about what happens off the field, and is a program 

committed to positively contributing to the communities we reach.  

MPS is  fortunate to have been chosen to take part in this program which will be delivered by former 

Canberra Raiders captain Allan Tongue. 

 



 

From Claire’s Desk….   

To all our dear families: 

What an amazing turnout for our Curious Creatures day! It was absolutely delightful seeing the students dress 

up as weird and wacky creatures. The curious creatures that were brought in were also highly creative and 

imaginative. 

Many thanks to Mrs Tillack for organizing a very successful Book Fair. The students have spent a lot of time 

perusing the books and making selections for their wish list. Family contributions were the best we have had 

for a long time. 

Mr Buckley has kindly organized end of year, 2020 T Shirts for our students and has ensured students will 

receive them on time. The T shirts are  $15 and can be worn as part of the school uniform. 

Presentation Awards will be held on Friday  morning, 11 December. This event will be aimed at presenting 

students with their certificates for the year, including the major awards. We will have a morning tea for the 

students to celebrate the end of the year. We have reviewed the Department of Education’s Covid-19 

guidelines and as yet parents will not be able to attend. However, we are hopeful that changes to the 

restrictions will be made.  

Senior students will be putting on a Talent Show separate to the presentation; also during school time which 

we will video for parents and carers. 

Thank you to all those families who returned the School Evaluation surveys. If you have forgotten to send the 

survey in, it is not too late. 

If you have any concerns or enquiries, please contact staff.  

Regards Claire 

 
 
 
WHS Matters 
 
 

Drive carefully - Keep our students safe! 
 
The signs appear to have made an impact on flow traffic in front of the school which is 
fantastic! 
 
 
 



 

 

“To catch the reader's attention, place an 

interesting sentence or quote from the story 

here.” 

Caption describing 

picture or graphic. 

Important 

Coronavirus :  

 Please ensure any students who feel unwell do not attend school. 

 These students are required to stay at home. 

 Students must have a COVID test and  evidence of a negative confirmation is to be presented to the office 

before returning to school. 

 ABSENCES: Please remember - If your child is absent, the school must be informed by email, text, phone , 

verbal or written message. This affects roll call requirements. 

 

P & C 

The next meeting of the P & C will be Wednesday 4 November @ 3.15pm at the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s happening at MPS 
 

Friday 13 November  Senior Class - Canberra Raiders “Aspire 

Program”. 

Wednesday 18 November Playgroup 

Monday 7 December Santa Visit! 

Friday  11 December Awards Presentation. 

 

Last day of Term:  

Wednesday 16 December. 

 

 



 

 



 

 


